
 PROJECT UPDATE 
 

Greenwich Street Sewer Re-Lining Work  

 Overnight Work Hours: 

Date: Monday, January 18, 2021 
Time: 4:00 PM to 1:00 AM 
Work: Cured-In-Place Liner 
Location: Greenwich: Sansome to Battery (South Side) 

Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
Time: 4:00 PM to 1:00 AM  
Work: Cured-In-Place Liner 
Location: Greenwich: Sansome to Battery (North Side) 

 
Contact Information: 
Grace Moore / SF Public Works  
(628) 271-2246 
 
 
 
 
 

Overnight Work: 

Sewer lining work will start on a portion of the existing sewer main on 
Greenwich Street. The re-lining work will occur on Greenwich: Sansome to 
Battery. Due to the scope of work, the re-lining work needs to be 
completed overnight. The work hours will be 4 PM until 1 AM.   Work is 
anticipated Monday and Tuesday, January 18 and 19, 2021. 
 
Impacts: 
Residents may detect a faint nail polish-like odor from the lining process. 
This may be experienced by neighbors living near the manholes during 
insertion of the liner material into the sewer main. The chemical odor 
typically fades after a few minutes. 
 
Impacts during this phase of work may include temporary street parking 
restrictions, dust, noise from generators and trucks, and focused project 
lighting while work is underway.  

 
 

                              A PROJECT OF THE CITY’S TEN-YEAR CAPITAL PLAN 
There is only one San Francisco and we’re taking care of it. 
 

 


